St. Patrick Catholic School

3889 Wilton Rd., Harrowsmith, Ontario K0H 1V0

Tel: 1 (613) 372.2251 Fax: 1 (613) 372.2726

flhpstph@alcdsb.on.ca www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/stph



Outdoor Masking and Cohorting

Thursday, February 3, 2022

Dear parents/guardians,

The KFLA Health Unit has determined that masking outdoors is no longer required at schools due to the low risk of outdoor spread. We have also been informed that cohorting is no longer required during outdoor recess times as well. As a result, students will no longer be required to wear a mask and will be able to move to other parts of our school yard to play. This shift in protocol will commence on Thursday, February 3rd.

Please continue to complete the daily screening with your child before they come to school to help us keep everyone safe. Thank you for your continued vigilance.

Sincerely,

Mr. Minutillo Mr. Wells, Principal Vice-principal